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Gadsden Independent School District

100 Laura Court  /  P.O. Drawer 70

Santa Teresa, NM 88008

(505) 882-6227      Fax: (505) 882-6250  
To:

Laura Garcia, Associate Superintendent for Finance 

From:

Judith Creegan, MSN, RN, Director of Nursing and Health Services

 

Subject:  
Contracted Services for Rebecca Basurto
Date:

February 15, 2006
I would like to contract the services of Rebecca Basurto, EMT-B.  Ms. Basurto will provide data entry services for the purpose of entering student health information into the Health Office Software Program, recently purchased by the Nursing Department.

The nurses and health assistants at the school sites do not have the required blocks of time to enter the necessary health information.  

Many school nursing offices record 40-70 student visits per day.  In addition, the software program is new and the nursing department staff is becoming familiar with the program.   By not having the necessary student health information entered into the program, the Nursing Department staff is unable to use the software program to its full potential.   Ms. Basurto has worked for GISD in the past, is familiar with the software program, and the guidelines associated with confidentiality.  Contracting Ms. Basurto to provide data entry services would enhance and streamline the transition from the current system to the new system.  
I plan to contract Rebecca Basurto, EMT-B, for 304 hours at $10.00 per hour.  Her contract will begin after board approval and end on May 26, 2006.  Ms. Basurto will work at assigned school campuses under the supervision a nurse.   She will turn in weekly time sheets to the Nursing office and will be paid only for those services rendered.  She will be funded out of account 11000.02.3315.29.0700.600.  
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Judy Creegan, MSN, RN


Director of Nursing and Health Services


609 Church St.  /  PO Drawer 70


Anthony, NM 88021   (505) 882-0036          Fax: (505) 882-2859














